
KKR Releases 2018 Chairmen’s Letter

March 7, 2019

NEW YORK, March 7, 2019 – KKR today announced the release of the Firm’s 2018 Annual Chairmen’s Letter. In the letter, Henry Kravis and 
George Roberts, KKR’s Co-Founders, Co-Chairmen and Co-CEOs, highlight key themes for the business as they look at the year ahead and 
review the Firm’s 2018 performance.

“This year we are focused on ‘connecting the dots.’ This is about how we take that special culture of collaboration and make sure it is working 
even better for our investors and the companies in which we invest,” Henry Kravis and George Roberts stated.

The full letter is available here.

About KKR

KKR is a leading global investment firm that manages multiple alternative asset classes, including private equity, energy, infrastructure, real 
estate and credit, with strategic partners that manage hedge funds. KKR aims to generate attractive investment returns for its fund investors by 
following a patient and disciplined investment approach, employing world-class people, and driving growth and value creation with KKR 
portfolio companies. KKR invests its own capital alongside the capital it manages for fund investors and provides financing solutions and 
investment opportunities through its capital markets business. References to KKR's investments may include the activities of its sponsored funds. 
For additional information about KKR & Co. Inc. (NYSE:KKR), please visit KKR's website at www.kkr.com and on Twitter @KKR_Co.
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